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Annual Gathering 2021 Postponed - New Date Coming Soon 

 

Annual Gathering 2021 has been postponed following the recent news that lockdown easing in England 

has been delayed by four weeks. The Annual Gathering will still be going ahead, just at a later date which 

will be confirmed in the coming weeks. 

 

On Monday (June 14th), senior ministers signed off 

on the decision to delay the lifting of all legal 

restrictions on social contact. 

 

Monday June 21st was supposed to be the date of 

lockdown restrictions easing; however, the four-

week delay means that lockdown easing will take 

place on July 19th. 

 

From June 21st, the majority of social restrictions 

will remain in place, with only a few restrictions 

related to weddings and care home residents being 

lifted. 

 

This has meant that the Annual Gathering festival, originally planned for Saturday July 17th 2021, will be 

postponed to later date. 

 

Annual Gathering 2021 will no longer take place on Saturday July 17th 2021; please keep an eye 

out for a new date which will be announced in the coming weeks. 

 

 

 


